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SGPS Statement of Solidarity with PSAC 901

The SGPS stands in solidarity with PSAC 901 as they advocate for fair wages and improved working conditions. We encourage faculty and community members

who wish to support PSAC 901 to consider donating to their strike fund.

We also remind all members of the Queen’s community to respect the picket lines, both in-person and virtual. We strongly encourage everyone to review PSAC

901’s picket line protocols to understand expectations and best practices for engagement during this time.

While we encourage you to minimize “crossing the line” to show solidarity, please bear in mind that not all graduate students are PSAC 901 members, and some

may have non-labour-related commitments requiring them to be on campus. We encourage mutual understanding and respect during this time. Additionally, there

are important safety considerations—if union members responsible for lab safety are not working, it may not be safe to enter these spaces, even if you are not a

striking union member and have non-labour-related commitments on campus. Please assess the situation carefully and prioritize safety at all times.

If you wish to better understand what PSAC 901 is advocating for, we encourage you to review their bargaining tracker, which outlines their latest demands

alongside the administration’s responses.

We recognize that this is a challenging time for many, and emotions may run high. As members of the Queen’s community, we encourage everyone to approach

each other with respect, patience, and a shared commitment to safety. It is important that all interactions—whether on the picket lines, in classrooms, or in virtual

spaces—reflect the values of mutual understanding and collegiality that define our community.

The SGPS remains committed to supporting our members throughout this process. We encourage you to stay informed, engage in respectful dialogue, and seek

out resources that can help you navigate any challenges that arise. If you have any concerns or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach out to

us. For ongoing updates, please visit the PSAC 901 website.
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